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The focus of this book is on establishing theories and methods of both
decision and game analysis in management using intuitionistic fuzzy
sets. It proposes a series of innovative theories, models and methods
such as the representation theorem and extension principle of
intuitionistic fuzzy sets, ranking methods of intuitionistic fuzzy
numbers, non-linear and linear programming methods for intuitionistic
fuzzy multi-attribute decision making and (interval-valued)
intuitionistic fuzzy matrix games. These theories and methods form the
theory system of intuitionistic fuzzy decision making and games, which
is not only remarkably different from those of the traditional, Bayes
and/or fuzzy decision theory but can also provide an effective and
efficient tool for solving complex management problems. Since there is
a certain degree of inherent hesitancy in real-life management, which
cannot always be described by the traditional mathematical methods
and/or fuzzy set theory, this book offers an effective approach to using
the intuitionistic fuzzy set expressed with membership and non-
membership functions. This book is addressed to all those involved in
theoretical research and practical applications from a variety of
fields/disciplines: decision science, game theory, management science,
fuzzy sets, operational research, applied mathematics, systems
engineering, industrial engineering, economics, etc.


